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From: Tony Rinella [ajrsr@bnsi.net] sy w10 7: 27 O?’T[B’T()C
Sent:  Monday, July 17, 2006 3:17 PM B
To: secretary OFC. OF THE SECRETARIATL

Subject: COT REPORT

The Cot Report is a very important piece of information that levels the playing field for the small speculator and
small investor. It should not be done away with and to do so would further strengthen the hand of the secretive
hedge funds.
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